
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
 
Website: https://huntersville-
happy-hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 
December 17 – Social: Christmas Party 
December 24 – No Meeting 
December 31 – No Meeting 
January 7 – Titus Bartolotta 
January 14 –  
January 21 – Brenda Robinson 
January 28 – Margi Kyle 
February 4 – 
February 11 – 
February 18 – 
February 25 – 
March 4 –  
March 11 –  
March 15 – Vocational Trip  

         to Metrolina Greenhouses 
March 15, 16, 17 – District Conference   
                                                 in Asheville 
March 18 – 
March 25 – 
March 31 – LAKE NORMAN  
                    MEN THAT COOK 
April 6 – RLI Rotary Leadership Institute 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Merry Christmas  
No Meeting on 
December 24. 
 

Have a very Merry 
Christmas with family, 
friends and loved 
ones. 
 

Enjoy the holiday  
and we will see you 
next year! 

Club Service - Christmas Party 
We had a great time at Mark and Anne’s home for our social and holiday party. 
Thanks for hosting! 
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Club Officers 
 

Mike Fitzgerald  
President 
 
 
Mark Kincer 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 

Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

Paul DeBellis  
Club Membership  

  

 
Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 

Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 

 
 
 

Club Fundraiser – $1,500 raised for the club 
Fraser Fir wreath fresh from Ashe County. 

Interact Club 
Mallard Creek High School 
8 members from the 75 member 

Interact Club visited and told us 

who they are, what they do in 

their club and their future plans. 

We are so proud to sponsor 

these students. 

Community Service  
Santa’s Shop at Huntersville Elementary 
Thanks to Tom & Joyce, Erik and Eileen for helping the students each morning from 
Monday through Friday, buy and wrap presents for their family members. 
 

Early Act Club  
Huntersville Elementary Kristy Miller, who leads the Early Act Club at Huntersville 

Elementary shared some photos. The students went to the Huntersville Police Station, 
sang carols and brought cookies. We are proud to co-sponsor this Early Act Club. 



       

Community Service 
 

Mark Kincer 
Community Service Chair 
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 
Rick Zoerb 
Community - Police  
 

 
International Service 
 

Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 

Deborah Wilhelm  
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 

Erin Lyons  
Elementary Schools 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davidson  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

Jeffrey Stern 
Education 
 
 

Past Presidents 

Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018  
 

Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 

Michael Dane 
2015-2016 

 

Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

 

Huntersville Happy Hour Rotary 

Chartered on June 16, 2014 

Club Service 
 

Happy Club Member Anniversary 
December 28 – Cori Stuart – 2 years 
 
 
 

 

Youth & International Service  
$1,500 to End Polio Now! From Huntersville Elementary 
Thanks to Eileen Solomon, our newest member and Public Image Chair, we made the 

Huntersville newspaper! Our club members educated students at Huntersville 

Elementary about how Rotary got involved in eradicating Polio. Huntersville 

Elementary students raised $235, the Happy Hour Club matched it to $500 and with 

the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation $1,500 was donated to help over 2,000 children 

to be immunized against polio. 


